
AMATOLA WATER BOARD CONGRATULATES 
MS NOTHANDO MAKAKA, FOR COMING 4th POSITION ON

“THE ICON’S JOURNEY MARATHON 2022” IN MTHATHA ON THE 
10th JULY 2022 

CONGRATULATIONS

#iAmAnIcon | #theiconsjourney2022 | #Savewater

Nothando “noT” tapped into her inner icon and won the race. Congratulations once again. 
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